Leva, Anthony F (City Council)

From: Daniel Wilson <ds.wilson82@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 3:18 PM

To: Brandon M Scott; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Conway, Mark (City Council); Tiso, Eric

(DOP); Testimony

Subject: City Council Bill #25-0062/ Building Code---Single Exit from Residential Occupancy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities using the Report Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to Phishing@baltimorecity.gov

Dear Sirs:

I am hard pressed to think of a good reason for a 6-story building to have only one exit, no matter how well-constructed that exit is. Surely enough lives have been lost to poor fire safety that we all see the need for at least two exits from any but the tiniest of buildings.

I am reminded of my own son's experience two years ago, where he and his fellow residents barely got out of their two-story apartment building before it burned to the ground in a middle-of-the-night blaze. No one died, but the fire spread so fast that everyone lost everything including many pet dogs and cats.

Please oppose this bill.

Regards,
Daniel S. Wilson
6302 Boxwood Rd,
Baltimore City, MD 21212